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Guideline for Renters 
 
Welcome to Quail Hollow! Please let us know if we can further assist you in 

any way by contacting the Quail Hollow Board Members listed below. 
The following are rules and regulations that all members of our neighborhood 
must follow: 

1. Parking during the day is only permitted on the east side of the 
street. 

2. At night, all vehicles must be in parked in the driveway or in your 
garage with the door shut. Violators will be fined and repeat offenses 
will result in the vehicle being towed at the owner’s expense. 

3. Renters need to be aware of the garbage and recycling pickup on 
Wednesdays. Trash (green bin) and recycling (blue bin) need to be 
put out on the curb early Wednesday morning. The containers 
should not be placed along the street the night before.  Javelina go 
through our neighborhood nightly and will knock over the containers 
looking for food. After pick up, the containers must be taken in that 
night and placed in a location which is not visible from the street. 

4. All yards must be kept maintained (plants, gravel and trees) up to 
the neighborhood standard. This includes the areas between the 
road and the sidewalk in front or side of your home. 

5. The contact person for gate issues and code(s) assignment is 
Adrienne Hughes. She may be reached by email at 
Adrienne@second-mesa.com of calling 520-624-3055. 

 
For further assistance, please contact: 
Gale Sherman or Adrienne Hughes 
Gale44@gmail.com   adrienne@second-mesa.com 
1473 S Lost Starr Dr.  3237 W. Lost Mesa Place 
(520) 624-3055  (520)-449-3269 




